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From: Vs S    
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 3:15 PM 
To: Judy Jeffers <Judy.Jeffers@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati 
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External] re meeting sept 14, 2021 
 
hello! 
 
my name is Volodymyr Svitlychnyi and i am one of the concerned residents of the Vellore community. I reside at  Alexie Way, 
Vaughan, ON. 
 
i know you are aware of the proposed construction of the high rise towers at Major Mackenzie and Fossil Hill Rd. and as far as i 
understand, you are also aware of our community being against the highrise construction in our area. 
 
please let us know if there is anything we can do in order to voice our concerns and to oppose this project. 
 
please and thank you. 
 
Volodymyr Svitlychnyi 

 Alexie Way, Vaughan, ON 
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